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November 24, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students: 

 

Greetings, Hawk Families! With the start of the holiday season upon us, I want to take this opportunity 

to wish all the families in the River Dell Middle School community a very happy and healthy 

Thanksgiving! There is so much to be thankful for and I hope your time is spent with loved ones and 

provides a chance to relax, recharge, and make memories.  

Issues with our Genesis reports have delayed our ability to run a list of Honor Roll and Principal’s List 

students. It is being worked on and once it is up and running, those who have earned a spot on either 

list will be notified.  

The lunch tent on the blacktop will stand for a few more weeks. If your student continues to choose the 

outdoor option, please make sure they are properly dressed to deal with the changing weather. As a 

reminder, we can provide four indoor locations for lunch. 

You will notice a second attachment in this email which shares information about an upcoming clothing 

drive run by the High School Project Graduation Committee. Please consider donating any of the listed 

items to help those in need as well as raise funds for the Class of 2022 Project Graduation. 

Important Dates: 

November 24 – One session day 

November 25-26 – No school 

November 29 – Middle School Basketball tryouts begin 

December 9 – Holiday Concert 7PM 

December 13 (week of) – Progress Reports 

December 23 – One session day 

December 24 – January 2 – No school 

 

On behalf of the River Dell Middle School administration, I want to again wish everyone a very Happy 

Thanksgiving and a pleasant extended weekend! 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Robert Urbanovich 

Principal, River Dell Middle School 


